
VASHA DIBAS 

On 21.02.2024, the  Department of Bengali organised a programme on VASHA DIBAS. Both teachers 

and students participated in the program. Students decorated the stage very beautifully with colours 

(Alpana). Song, dance, and recitation on MATRI VASHA were presented by the teachers and students 

on the occasion. 

  

  

 


